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This letter has also been sent by email and post to  Lisa.Gouveia@communities.gsi.gov.uk  

 
24 May 2018  
 
Dear Ms Baxendale, 
 
Soho Road BID – Intention to hold a ballot 
 
As per the BID Regulations (2004) please accept this letter as being more than the 84 days notification required of the intention of 
requesting the billing authority to put the BID renewal proposal to ballot: 
 
Name of BID: Soho Road BID CIC 
 
Name of Billing Authority: Birmingham City Council  
 
Contact Details:  

Miss Diane Mansell  
Soho Road BID Manager  
Address: Suite 2, 118A Soho Road, Handsworth, Birmingham, B21 9LN 
Phone: 0121 554 6967 
Mobile: 07377711349 
Email: BIDManager@sohoroadbid.org 
 
Timeline: Proposed final day of ballot 25 October 2018 with proposed start date of 1st April 2019  
If you have any questions, please contact me at the above address. In the meantime, I look forward to receiving your confirmation 
that you have been properly notified, as required by the Regulations. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Diane Mansell  
Soho Road BID Manager  
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